
 

 

Wastewater System Improvements 

Overnight Construction 

Coming 
The City’s contractor, McDonald Excavating, Inc., is scheduled 

for overnight construction for two weeks at the Milwaukie 

Station Food Cart Pods from Monday night to Friday night, 

April 10 to April 21, excluding Saturday and Sunday nights. 

This will close street parking on 21st Avenue from Main Street to 

the railroad tracks and restrict traffic to one lane while 

construction is active. Please make plans to remove your car 

from the construction zone by 7 p.m. each night. 

21st Avenue will still be open in both directions. Look to the 

flaggers for directions through the construction site.   

We may be delayed or finish early, but this is the only notice 

you will receive. So please contact me if you have any 

questions or visit our website for updates. 

• Email: BoutrosB@milwaukieoregon.gov 

• Call 503-786-5750 

• milwaukieoregon.gov/projects 

Thank you,  

Brandon Boutros, City of Milwaukie-Engineering Dept. 

mailto:BoutrosB@milwaukieoregon.gov
https://www.milwaukieoregon.gov/engineering/wastewater-system-improvements

